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Townsend, Erle

From: Karen Hayden <karen.i.hayden24@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 8:43 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I am writing to express my opinion that I am strongly against this measure. 

 

People should be allowed to purchase the vehicle of their choice and automakers should be 

allowed to produce what the market demands. With so many logistical issues still to resolve, 

this measure will only create confusion and frustration for the consumer. I strongly support 

efforts to protect our environment but it needs to be done in a wholistic well thought out way. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


